
         NOTICE OF RESCHEDULED PUBLIC BUDGET MEETING   

 

Date Change for the 2nd PUBLIC BUDGET MEETING 

The Public Budget Meeting for the Towns County Board of 

Education that was scheduled for Monday August 3, 2020 has 

been rescheduled to Monday, August 10, 2020 at 5:30 pm at 

the Towns County Middle/High School Media Center.  The 

purpose of the meeting is to receive public input on the 

proposed annual operating budget for FY 2021.  The Budget 

Hearing is held in accordance with O.C.G.A. 20-2-167.1 

 

https://docs.google.com/a/gilmerschools.com/viewer?a=v&pid=sites&srcid=Z2lsbWVyc2Nob29scy5jb218Z2Njc3N8Z3g6MTM4ZGMzNDYyMzJjYjA1YQ

